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5th November 2012

FROM GARVIN ONYANGO
TO SPONSOR SIGURBJORG
Dear Sponsor Sigurbjorb,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Warm greetings from Garvin!
Garvin does his things fast in whatever he is doing. He is talkative and makes many friends. He is nursery next will be in Pre-unit. 
Garvin is doing well and promising to do well and join Pre-unit next year 2013. He is very bright, can read and count numbers. 

One day Garvin cried for sponsor and he got you, he is always very happy, he told me Madam Lucy on Christmas day buy me Teddy bear, I like to see those sharp wide eyes from Teddy bear.
During those three months Garvin has been fine on health. 

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

